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Cuu Long University Visits DTU 

 

On July 11
th

, a delegation of Cuu Long University, led by Mr. Nguyen Cao Dat, paid a visit to DTU. 

Distinguished Teacher Le Cong Co, DTU Provost and President, Professor Dr. Nguyen Ngoc Minh, Dr. Phan 

Ngoc Thu, Mr. Nguyen Huu Phu, DTU Vice-Provost, together with DTU staff and lecturers gave them a 

warm welcome.  

  

 

 Distinguished Teacher Le Cong Co addresses the meeting 

Sharing his precious memories of nineteen years of operating and developing DTU, Distinguished Teacher Le Cong 

Co said: ”As the first private university in the Central Region, DTU has been working diligently to move steadily 

forward. The DTU doctrine is: ” Humanitarian Teaching Closely Combined with Practical Experience", which 

has enhanced the quality of its education and added to its prestige. In order to run a large university successfully, 

the leadership must be innovative, considerate, decisive and creative. They must be exemplary leaders who always 

care about well-being of staff and lecturers and support them at all times. Only when people relate to and respect 

each other will they finally overcome their obstacles and achieve their goals.” 
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Mr. Nguyen Cao Dat presents a gift to DTU 

  

Mr. Nguyen Cao Dat, Vice-Provost of Cuu Long University, thanked DTU for the warm welcome. He said: “Over 

the past fourteen years of development, we have been facing many concerns, such as: What can we do to encourage 

our lecturers to love teaching? What can we do to attract more students? What can we do to improve the quality of 

education? And so on. We discovered that DTU has successfully broached many of these challenges and have 

learned much from the meeting today. We highly appreciate the DTU strategy of expanding collaborations with 

many well-known universities worldwide. We expect to learn even more from DTU and hope that you will visit us in 

the future”.  

After the meeting, DTU representatives took the Cuu Long delegation on a tour of the DTU campuses, where they 

saw state-of-the-art laboratories, libraries, classrooms and equipment for study and research. They shared valuable 

experiences in management, student and lecturer evaluation, quality testing, data storage and so on. 

(Board of Website Editors) 

 

 


